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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 14th December 2018 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Prickly Hay! 

We have enjoyed a fabulous week in school, the highlight of which has been two brilliant nativity 

performances. Diamonds and Topaz classes treated us to two magical performances of ‘Prickly Hay’. The 

children certainly dazzled us through the performances and there were very many smiles in the audience. 

We hope you all enjoyed it as much as us! Also, it was lovely to welcome many grandparents and extended 

families to the school. Huge thanks all the staff for encouraging the children to sparkle and shine! 

 

A few Reminders… 

Here’s to a wonderfully festive last week in school… with still much to look forward to.  

The children will be involved in lots of seasonal activities including Christmas parties… 

 Ruby and Sapphire Classes will enjoy a disco organised by the staff tonight at 6.00 – 7.30pm.   

 The grand Hamper draw will take place at the Awards Celebration Assembly on Wednesday 

morning.  Many thanks to those of you who have already returned sold tickets and money.  For 

those of you yet to do so, please remember the deadline for the return of all tickets is Monday 17th 

December. 

 Also  on Wednesday 19th December, the ASSA Committee are organising a Christmas Party Lunch 

for all the children so there is no need for packed lunches and all hot school meals will be cancelled 

centrally. The children will need to arrive in school uniform and bring their fancy dress / party 

clothes with them to change into just before lunch. Unlike previous years we are asking for a small 

financial donation towards the cost of the food of £1 per child – Please refer to the attached flyer 

for more details.  

 Following the party lunch Diamond and Topaz children will enjoy a traditional Christmas party with 

lots of games and dancing. 

 Our now traditional Christmas singalong will take place on the last afternoon of term starting at 

2.30pm.  

 

As the term draws to an end the All Saints team wish all our families a blessed and wonderful Christmas. 

The new term starts Tuesday 8th January 2019. (For next  

 

Kind regards, 

All Saints 

http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
mailto:office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk


 

 

 

Parent letters 

Please find attached of copies of the following parent letters: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 17th December   

 Christmas Party Lunch  

 Church Service Flyer Sunday 16th December 9.30am 

P.S.  

 

Community Request – Bishops Caundle Play Park: The Parish Council are trying to gather a working party 

to weed and spread new bark in the park. They would really appreciate some help especially from Bishops 

Caundle families. 

They are meeting on: 

Sunday 16th December at 10am and 

Sunday 23rd December at 10am 

Many thanks in advance 

 

Also… please don’t forget that Holwell Nursery have their Christmas Fair this Saturday for 10 -2pm 

 

 

 
 


